From: Myrtle Beach Minute

Sent: 3/10/2016 4:02:33 PM

To: Mark Kruea; John Rhodes; jpedersen@cityofmyrtlebeach.com; Haley,
Nikki

Cc:

Subject: Fwd: CCU Testing

Mark,

We just documented this email in social. We copied this very email. | think it is
imperative that these two Government agencies speak as one.

We will determine who is not being truthful here.

Since your remarks are in direct conflict with the DHEC website, someone isn't
shooting straight.

Sincerely,

David Hucks

<https://docs.google.com/uc?expori=download&id=
0B271Xa1oMr3cVE9yVXVONWIrQTQ&revid=
0B271Xa1oMr3cQU5pRWZhRzRXRXBYWUVtK3RrSHFELy9BcIRJPQ>
MyrtleBeachSC News
Myrtle Beach Daily News in 1 Minute Flat
MyrtleBeachSC.com <http://MyrtleBeachSC.com>
FIND YOUR NEWS ON FACEBOOK
<https://www.facebook.com/SCMyrtleBeach/?fref=ts&ref=br_tf>
Facebook.com/SCMyrtleBeach

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Myrtle Beach Minute <david@myrtlebeachsc.com
<mailto:david@myrtlebeachsc.com>>

Date: Thu, Mar 10, 2016 at 3:56 PM

Subject: Fwd: CCU Testing

To: "Beasley, Jim" <BEASLEJC@dhec.sc.gov
<mailto:BEASLEJC@dhec.sc.gov>>

Cc: Governor Nikki Haley <bethwebb@gov.sc.gov
<mailto:bethwebb@gov.sc.gov>>, Mark Kruea <MKruea@cityofmyrtlebeach.com
<mailto:MKruea@cityofmyrtlebeach.com>>, wlhuggins@wpde.com
<mailto:wlhuggins@wpde.com>, smiles@wmbfnews.com
<mailto:smiles@wmbfnews.com>, A Javanel <ajanavel@wbtw.com
<mailto:ajanavel@wbtw.com>>, "McDavid, Brennan J." <bmcdavid@wbtw.com
<mailto:bmcdavid@wbtw.com>>, jpedersen@cityofmyrtlebeach.com
<mailto:jpedersen@cityofmyrtlebeach.com>




Jim and Governor Haley,

Mark Kruea of the City of Myrtle Beach today put the following on the city
website: <http:/cityofmyrtlebeach.com/> (You can see it by clicking here)

It is a global statement with no documentation for any recent water quality
checks that we know of by the city.

Very confused here. We have two government agencies reporting two different
accounts.

We will be reporting this tomorrow. Any comments that you or Governor Haley's
team want to make would be appreciated.

| do think DHEC putting out misleading information on a Government website a
serious matter. Someone in government here is misleading people.

We will let our readers determine who...

The city of Myrtle Beach has never responded to our emails on this issue. We
would have reported such if they had.

Sincerely,

David Hucks

<https://docs.google.com/uc?expori=download&id=
0B271Xa1oMr3cVE9yVXVONWIrQTQ&revid=
0B271Xa1oMr3cQU5pRWZhRzRXBRXBYWUVtK3RrSHFELy9BcIRJPQ>
MyrtleBeachSC News
Myrtle Beach Daily News in 1 Minute Flat
MyrtleBeachSC.com <http://MyrtleBeachSC.com>
FIND YOUR NEWS ON FACEBOOK
<https://www.facebook.com/SCMyrtleBeach/?fref=ts&ref=br_tf>
Facebook.com/SCMyrtleBeach

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Beasley, Jim <BEASLEJC@dhec.sc.gov
<mailto:BEASLEJC@dhec.sc.gov>>

Date: Wed, Mar 9, 2016 at 5:30 PM

Subject: Re: CCU Testing

To: Myrtle Beach Minute <david@myrtlebeachsc.com
<mailto:david@myrtlebeachsc.com>>




